## **FPEIM Constitution & Policy Committee Report**



## Committee Members:

- Deputy Mayor Rodney Mann, Town of Kensington (Chair)
- Councillor Keith MacLean, Town of Stratford
- Councillor Daphne Griffin, Town of Montague
- Councillor Bruce MacDougall, City of Summerside, President (non-voting, ex-officio)
- John Dewey, Executive Director (non-voting, ex-officio)

The FPEIM Constitution and Policy Committee met on February 16, 2017. At this meeting, the Committee decided not to recommend any Constitution changes to the FPEIM Board.

The FPEIM Board met on February 22, 2017. The FPEIM Board recommends that no amendments be made to the Constitution at this time.

2017 Page: 1